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It just gets bigger and better!  

Welcoming 21 new faces into the class of ’21! 
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In this issue… 

Upcoming Events 

White Coat Ceremony                    July 26th  

 

ALLNYCEM #13                  August 30th  

 

ACEP 2017                                   October 29th  

 

Fall Retreat                                   TBA 

 

Friendsgiving                               November 29th 

    

Welcome to the Class of 2021 

Gaurav Bhargava 

Hofstra 

Bryan Beattie 

NYU 

  

Kelly Bogaert 
U Washington 

Eric Chao 

NYU 

David Cisewski 
Albert Einstein 

Jared Ditkowsky 

Downstate 

Neil Dubey 

George Washington 
Samantha Ganz 

Buffalo 

Sean Hickey 

Albert Einstein 

  

Ahra Joh 

Downstate 

Samantha LeDonne 

Stony Brook 
Wendy Lin 

Boston Univ 
Omar Maniya 

Georgetown 

Arjun Prabhu 

U Pittsburgh 

Eleanor Roberts  
Sinai 

John Rozehnal 
Sinai 

Debashree Sengupta 
Downstate 

Cailey Simmons 

Albany 

Jacqueline Tin 
Downstate  

Nico Volz 
Oakland U 

 

David Zhang 
Sinai 
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Congratulations to Dr. Neil Dubey 

(’21) for receiving the ACEP award at 

the George Washington school of 

medicine award gala.  

 

Our new House-staff Council  

representatives for the 2017-2018 

academic year are Dr.’s Courtney 

Cassella (’18) and Gregory Fernandez 

(’19). 

 

SAEM Academy of Emergency 

Ultrasound has selected our very own 

Stephen Alerhand (’17), for the 

inaugural Resident Education Award! 

 

Congratulations to Dr. Martin Casey 

(’20) on receiving the American 

Board of Medical Specialties 

Research and Education Foundation 

travel scholarship! 

 

Alumnus Dr. Suzi Bentley was 

selected as the Doctors Day Awardee 

system -wide by the Health and 

Hospitals Corporation!  

 

Congratulations to Dr. Ryan 

O’Halloran (’20) on receiving CORD’s 

Salvatore Silvestri MD Travel 

Scholarship Award! 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out Dr. Randy Sorge (’18) pictured above as well as a list 

of abstracts from other presenters listed below.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Maniya, OZ. "AMA Board of Trustees Update: The AHCA and 
Advocacy." Emergency Medicine Residents Association Board of 
Directors. 17 May 2017. Orlando, FL. 

• L Vanyo, R Sorge, K Shah, R Dhaliwal. Emergency Medicine 
Residency Wellness Programs: A Survey Of Program Directors' 
Perspectives. Society for Academic Emergency Medicine. 
Orlando, FL. May 17th, 2017.   

• Sun, Jean E; Alerhand, Stephen; Gupta, Nachi; Shah, Kaushal. A 
Standardized Signout Note Reinforced by a Simple Trackboard 
Icon Significantly Improves Verbal Handoff Quality Among 
Emergency Medicine Providers. Abstract presented at: Society of 
Academic Emergency Medicine 2017 Annual Meeting; May 19, 
2017; Orlando, FL. 

• Li KY, Rabin E. Increased Point of Care Urine Testing Times 
Associated With Longer Emergency Department Disposition 
Times. Oral presentation at: Society for Academic Emergency 
Medicine 2017 Annual Meeting; 2017 May 18; Orlando, FL. 

• “The History and Future of Emergency Medicine.” SAEM IGNITE! 
Lecture Competition. SAEM17. Orlando, FL. May 17, 2017. 

 

 

Mount Sinai EM delivered 

a strong showing at 

SAEM in Orlando Florida 

from May 16 – 19th, 

2017. With many 

residents presenting 

original research in the 

form of abstracts to 

captivating audiences 

with oral presentations 

such as Dr. Eric Lee’s 

(’18) oration on the 

history of our specialty. 

(Pictured below).  

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Dr. Neil Dubey 

(’21) on receiving an ACEP award at 

his George Washington School of 

Medicine Award gala. 

 

Our newly elected house-staff council 

members are Courtney Cassella (’18) 

and Gregory Fernandez (’19).  

 

Alumnus Dr. Stephen Alerhand (’17) 

was selected by the SAEM Academy 

of Emergency Ultrasound for an 

inaugural resident education award. 

Bravo! 

 

A big congratulation to our APD and 

alumnus Dr. Trevor Pour on being 

awarded the 2017 “Outstanding Pre-

Clinical Faculty Award” by the 

students of the Icahn School of 

Medicine at Mount Sinai.  

 

Congratulations to Dr. Martin Casey 

(’20) for winning the American Board 

of Medical Specialties Research and 

Education Fund visiting scholars 

award. 

 

Alumnus and former APD Dr. 

Suzanne Bentley was selected as the 

system -wide NYC Health and 

Hospitals Awardee for their May 9th 

doctors’ day celebration. 

 

Congratulations to Dr. Ryan 

O’Halloran (’20) on receiving CORD’s 

Salvatore Silvestri, MD Travel 

Scholarship award.  

New and Noteworthy 
 
 

Sinai at SAEM 
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Congratulations to Dr. Jean Sun (’18) on her election to the 

SAEM Board of Directors. She will serve as Resident member 

from May of 2017 to May of 2018. She was elected by the 

resident and student members of SAEM in February of 2017. 

She is also chair of the IGNITE! Sub-committee for 2017-2018 

which is tasked with putting together all IGNITE! sessions at the 

2018 SAEM annual meeting.  

 

Our very own Dr. Omar Maniya, MD, MBA (’21) has been named 

one of MEDTECH Boston’s 40under 40 Healthcare innovators. After 

being elected as a trustee of the American Medical Association, 

MEDTECH summed up their reasons for adding him to their list: 

“Dr. Maniya has had the privilege of representing over 200,000 

physicians, residents, and medical students in perhaps the most 

rapidly changing health care landscape.” He was recognized in 

particular for his contributions to physician-led innovation such as 

his work on an innovation hub (Health2047), which launched a 

digital matchmaking website for physicians and entrepreneurs. 

Congratulations Dr. Maniya! 

 

                  Patient Safety at Mount Sinai 

A Seat at the Table – of the SAEM Board of Directors 

Nexus Introduction to Emergency Medicine is an elective course 

offered to junior medical students at the Icahn School of 

Medicine. It introduces students to the clinical mindset of 

emergency physicians, provides core knowledge of common ED 

presentations, and teaches them hands on procedures. This 

picture was taken during the simulation on the last day of the 

course. This year the course was led by our own Dr. Jackie Paulis  

(’18). 

This past March, the Office of Graduate Medical 

Education hosted a panel on Resident and Fellow 

supervision as part of ‘National Patient Safety Week’. 

Our very own Dr. Kathy Li (’19) was a resident member 

on the panel representing housestaff as well as the 

department of Emergency Medicine.    

 

          NEXUS SIM at the S.T.A.R. Center 

MEDTECH Boston 40 Under 40 Healthcare Innovators 
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    A bitter defeat followed by a deserving win! 

Our annual tradition of Residents vs Attendings 

sporting events includes faculty from both Mount Sinai 

as well as faculty from Elmhurst Hospital Center, 

residents from all classes are eligible to play. Our 

events were bitter sweet this year. In March, residents 

lost by a close margin at the Residents vs Attendings 

basketball game, however the men came back for a 

noteworthy victory this July at the Residents vs 

Attendings football game!! Now we can claim our 

trophy as well as bragging rights. Well done!! 

This April Dr. Elaine Rabin (APD) and Dr. Kathy Li 

(’19) met with met with U. S. Rep Carolyn Maloney 

for Lobby Day at Leadership and Advocacy. They 

discussed challenges in Emergency Medicine as 

well as the growth of our specialty and its 

importance in community health.  

    AIRWAY: True stories from the ER 

We all have stories to tell. Sometimes they are funny, 

sometimes heartbreaking and sometimes just inappropriate. 

Others can inspire us and reaffirm our decisions to become 

doctors. Airway is a showcase for the stories that happen in the 

ER, stories that enlighten us, expose our vulnerabilities, and 

quietly suggest ways to overcome the challenges we all face 

each day. Our very own APD Dr. Arlene Chung (pictured) is part 

of the awesome group that is behind the airway stories series. 

Their last event in NYC on March 28th was an amazing night of 

bold and encouraging stories, from a pathologist who 

accidentally flushed a resected colon down the toilet to an ER 

doc working to save the life of a child in a resource-poor 

country. What a night! 

 

    Leadership and Advocacy Day 
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   Critical Care at its best 

A very big and early congratulations to Dr. Clark Owyang 

(‘18) who will be starting a Critical Care fellowship at 

Stanford University in July of 2018. His main interests 

include ventilator management and hemodynamics.  

Congratulations to Dr. Courtney 

Cassella (’18) pictured on left, 

Dr. Marcee Wilder (’18) left, and 

Dr. Monica Sethi (’20) right. This 

year, all three residents were 

pregnant with their first 

child(ren). Dr. Courtney Cassella 

welcomed her daughter, Hazel 

Rae Cassella on June 4th. Dr. 

Marcee Wilder is due in August 

while Dr. Monica Sethi is due in 

October with twins. The trio 

teamed up to write a “Survival 

Guide” to all things pregnancy 

and baby related as residents at 

Sinai. Check it out on 

Sinaiem.org 

 

 
 

 
 

Dr. Emily Taub (’18) who has an interest in Toxicology traveled 

to Basel Switzerland to present her original research at the 

37th International Congress of the European Association of 

Poisons Centres and Clinical Toxicologists (EAPCCT) from May 

16-19. Her abstract [Taub, E., Hoffman R., Manini A. Incidence 

and risk factors for hyperlactatemia in ED patients with acute 

Metformin overdose] was well received and she was able to 

take in the sites around the beautiful city.  

    Sinai in Switzerland! 

   Babies at Sinai 
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Flashback Snaps 
A few pictures from the year thus far! 
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Ben McVane, MD 

Attending Physician 

Elmhurst Hospital Center 

Queens, NY 

Lara Vanyo, MD 

Attending Physician 

Cleveland Clinic 

Cleveland, OH 

Sumintra Wood, MD 

Fellow – Med Ed 

Maimonides Hospital 

Brooklyn, NY 

Brendan Milliner, MD 
Fellow – Wilderness Med 

University of Utah 

Salt Lake City, Utah 

James Morrison, MD 

Fellow – Critical Care 

Cleveland Clinic 

Cleveland, OH 

Zachary Kuschner, MD 

Fellow – Critical Care 

Mount Sinai Hospital 

Manhattan, NY 

Milana Zaurova, MD 

Fellow – Palliative Care 

Mount Sinai Hospital 

Manhattan, NY 

Rachel Shively, MD 

Fellow – Toxicology 

Northwell Health 

Long Island, NY 

 

Douglas Scott, MD 

Attending Physician 

EMCARE  

Philadelphia, PA 

Jeremy Kim, MD 

Attending Physician 

Team Health 

Austin, TX 

Farewell to the Class of 2017. You will be missed! 

Matt Egan, MD 

Attending Physician 
Emergency Service Partners 

Austin, TX 

Eric Bassan, MD 

Attending Physician 
Memorial Regional Hospital 

Hollywood, FL 

 

Stephen Alerhand MD 

Fellow - Ultrasound 

Mount Sinai Hospital 

Manhattan, NY 

Kevin Hu, MD 

Fellow – Ultrasound  

Mount Sinai Hospital 

Manhattan, NY 

Peter England, MD 

Fellow – Critical Care 

University of Michigan 

Ann Arbor, MI 
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A Chairman of a Lifetime 

It is with great pleasure that we celebrate the service and 

dedication of our chair, Dr. Andy Jagoda. On June 20th, he 

was presented the “Chairman of a Lifetime” award by the 

Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai Department of 

Emergency Medicine. This award was in recognition of his 

outstanding leadership, mentorship, support and education 

of an entire generation of emergency medicine residents 

here at Mount Sinai as well as nationally and 

internationally.  

Andy Jagoda, MD, is Professor and Chair in the Department 

of Emergency Medicine at the Icahn School of Medicine at 

Mount Sinai.  He received his medical degree from 

Georgetown University in 1982, and completed his 

Emergency Medicine residency at the Georgetown/George 

Washington/MIEMMS joint program in 1987.  Dr. Jagoda 

spent a total of 13 years in the Navy serving in Desert 

Shield / Desert Storm for which he received a Navy 

Commendation Medal for “meritorious service.”  

 
Dr. Jagoda joined Mount Sinai in 1995 to help build 

the newly established Academic Department of 

Emergency Medicine. Over the past 20 years he has 

been instrumental in helping to make the Department 

one of the leading programs in the country; the 

residency is currently ranked #1 in New York by 

Doximity, and ranked #4 in the country in Emergency 

Medicine NIH funding. Dr. Jagoda is nationally 

recognized for his involvement in Emergency Medicine 

education and for his work in the area of neurologic 

emergencies.  He has co-edited nine books including 

Mosby’s Neurologic Emergencies which is in its third 

edition; and Rosen's textbook of Emergency 

Medicine which is going into its 9th edition.   

 He has guest edited 4 issues of the Mount Sinai Journal of Medicine.  He is on a 

number of editorial boards and is the Editor-in-chief of a NLM indexed monthly 

publication, Emergency Medicine Practice, which has over 100,000 web visits a 

month.  He is the past-Chair of the ACEP Clinical Policies Committee and nationally 

recognized for the impact he has had on implementing evidence based guideline 

methodology. Throughout his tenure as Chair, Dr. Jagoda has personally mentored 

both residents here at Mount Sinai as well as various programs across the country 

and in Europe and South America. We salute your service to the practice of 

Emergency Medicine as well as your dedication to emergency medicine residents.  


